
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

April 2, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503-1036 

Re: Docket UE-24_________—Affiliated Interest Filing—PacifiCorp and 
Nevada Power Company 

Under the provisions of RCW 80.16.020 and in accordance with WAC 480-100-245, PacifiCorp 
dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp), provides notice of an affiliated interest 
transaction with the Nevada Power Company, d/b/a NV Energy, (NV Energy) to enter into an 
agreement (the Agreement) through which PacifiCorp will purchase from NV Energy one 
pad-mount transformer. The pad-mount transformer is needed by PacifiCorp to serve a customer. 
The purchase will be affected through a Purchase Order. A verified copy of the Purchase Order 
is included with this notice as Attachment A.  

PacifiCorp is a wholly owned, indirect subsidiary of Berkshire Hathaway Energy Company 
(BHE). NV Energy is also a wholly owned, indirect subsidiary of BHE. RCW 80.16.020 
includes in its definition of “affiliated interest,” “every corporation five percent or more of 
whose voting securities are owned by any person or corporation owning five percent or more of 
the voting securities of such public service company or by any person or corporation in any such 
chain of successive ownership of five percent or more of voting securities.” Therefore, BHE’s 
ownership interest in both companies creates an affiliated interest between PacifiCorp and NV 
Energy. 

The value of the equipment to be purchased by PacifiCorp under the Purchase Order is 
$4,366.17. PacifiCorp currently has five purchase orders open from August 2022 for pad-mount 
transformers and was recently notified by the manufacturer that delivery will be delayed until the 
end of 2024. PacifiCorp’s customer requires service this spring, so PacifiCorp contacted NV 
Energy regarding purchasing a pad-mount transformer to serve the customer. Thus, PacifiCorp’s 
sale of this equipment under the Agreement is in the public interest.  

Also included with this filing is a signed verification regarding the Purchase Order from Peggi 
Herdt, Investment Recovery Specialist. 

It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and Staff requests regarding this 
material be addressed to: 

UE-240226

abooth215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page



Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
April 2, 2024 
Page 2 
 

 

 

By email (preferred):   datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:   Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah St Ste 2000 
    Portland OR 97232-2152 
 
Please contact Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410 or ariel.son@pacificorp.com if you have any 
informal questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
             /s/              _ 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232-2152 
 
Enclosures 
NEW-PAC-Attachment-A-4-2-24.pdf 
NEW-PAC-Verification-Herdt-4-2-24.pdf 
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ATTACHMENT A 
 
 

PURCHASE ORDER 
(4501150285) 
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